gLALTg R‘ill::)o Gintautas - DNR, Peter <peter.gintautas@state.co.us>

RE: leaking crude tank at battery to south of 123-08538 - 1415 CORP. C UNIT #1

1 message

Max Knop <MKnop@kpk.com> Thu, Nov 19, 2020 at 3:08 PM
To: Peter Gintautas <peter.gintautas@state.co.us>, COGCC <COGCC@kpk.com>, John Axelson <john.axelson@state.co.us>

Hi Peter,

Thank you for the notification regarding the tanks at the 1415 Corp C Unit tank battery.

Regards,

Max

Max Knop | K.P. Kauffman Company, Inc.

1675 Broadway, Suite 2800 |Denver, CO 80202 |T: (303) 825-4822 |mknop@kpk.com |www.kpk.com

From: Peter Gintautas <peter.gintautas@state.co.us>

Sent: Thursday, November 19, 2020 2:28 PM

To: Max Knop <MKnop@kpk.com>; COGCC <COGCC@kpk.com>; John Axelson <john.axelson@state.co.us>
Subject: leaking crude tank at battery to south of 123-08538 - 1415 CORP. C UNIT #1

Max at least one of the crude tanks at the battery just to the south of the well is leaking crude oil as shown in the attached photos.

Control and contain spills/releases and clean up per Rule 906.a. Stopping the leak must be done immediately with free fluids to be
cleaned up within 24 hours.

I will put in a formal inspection notice by tomorrow morning but this email serves as your first and only notice to take the actions
listed above.

Peter

Peter Gintautas Ph.D.
Environmental Protection Specialist - Northeastern Colorado

Cell 719.679.1326

peter.gintautas@state.co.us | www.colorado.gov/cogec,, ‘co_dnr_div_ogcc_rgb_email 2
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